
 
AEPC Circular No. 189 

Mithileshwar Thakur 
Secretary General, AEPC 
  
AEPC/HO/R&PA/SG/2024 
13th March 2024 
 

Sub: Trade and Economic Partnership Agreement between India and the EFTA States 
 
Dear Member Exporters, 
 
I am happy to inform you that Trade and Economic Partnership Agreement (TEPA) has been signed 
between India and the European Free Trade Association (EFTA) states on 10th March 2024. Members 
are requested to avail the benefits under TEPA. 
 
For details please click here India-EFTA TEPA documents 
 
This is for your information please. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mithileshwar Thakur 
Secretary General  
 

https://commerce.gov.in/international-trade/trade-agreements/india-efta-tepa/

